## RT HON SAJID JAVID MP



## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

November 6 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to invite your business to attend my 6th Annual Jobs Fair. This year, the Fair will be held online, and will take place on Friday, 27<sup>th</sup> November 2020 from 10:00am – 12:00pm.

The Bromsgrove Jobs Fair will bring businesses looking for new employees, apprentices and volunteers together with prospective jobseekers. It is also an excellent opportunity for you to showcase your organization, advertise available positions and network with other companies.

This has been an extremely challenging year, but I am determined to help support businesses and jobseekers in any way that I can.

The 2019 Jobs Fair was the largest ever to be held in Bromsgrove, with hundreds of people in attendance. In the year since, it has been a great pleasure to accept invitations from local companies and organizations to meet their new employees from the Fair and see them flourish in their new roles.

In these challenging economic times, the work of local businesses and organisations has never been so important. Where employment opportunities are available, it is so important to help people seize them, so we can support the strongest possible recovery from this virus.

The Fair has turned into an important annual event and is a great chance to advertise your business. I'm very proud of its strong track record of creating more opportunities for local people and companies.

## RT HON SAJID JAVID MP



## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

In what will be a first, this year's event will be conducted online. With your support, I am determined to make it a success.

If you would like to attend, or if you have any questions, please get in touch with my parliamentary assistant Charlie on <a href="mailto:charlie.bruce@parliament.uk">charlie.bruce@parliament.uk</a> or 020 7219 0930.

Thank you very much for your time and I do hope you can join me on the day.

Kind regards,

**BROMSGROVE**